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REGISTRATION FORMS WERE DUE TODAY! MARCH 5rH was the deadline

for in-house parents to return the form. If you need to pay the registration fee at a later
time, please return your form indicating your choice for enrollment for the next school
year and when you will turn in the registration fee. The $200.00 registration fee is applied
to your August tuition. We have numerous families waiting to be informed about
enrollment and we cannot make class lists for next school year without your information.
As stated last week, we have been informed that the Diocese will be distributing and
receiving all the financial aid forms this year for scholarship and assistance. This will be a

new format for all parents in all schools. The Diocese will be working with the FACTS
Company to oversee all elements of the paperwork and required information. This is to
mainstream the process and remove school personnel from confidential information. As
soon as we receive the required panerwork. it will be distributed to all families. ***Also,

please be filling in your volunteer hours on your sheet in the blue folder. This also plays a
very important aspect of scholarship consideration. These forms will be collected and
reviewed for scholarship consideration.

THE FIRST FISH FRY WAS A HUGE SUCCESS! We want to thank all the

volunteers that helped make the first Fish Fry very successful. We want to thank all the
families who attended and to remind you we have 5 more to go! This is one of our biggest
fundraisers of the year and we need your support! There are many opportunities to
volunteer on the sign up genius. Please visit the POP Facebook page or one of your old
email alerts from the school referencing the Fish Fry. Hope to see you all there!

ODDYSSEY OF THE MIND REMINDERS: The Odyssey of the Mind groups

coordinate and sell baked goods at the Fish Fry each week to raise money for supplies and
competition/travel. Pleas6 consider baking for the school. This week Pre-Primary B is the
class chosen to bake and be out of uniform on Friday. BUT....we need help from everyone.

Please deliver baked goods to the bar in the gymnasium on Friday morning or you can

deliver thcm on Friday evening. WE APPRECIATE THE SUPPORT VERY MUCH!!!



NOTRE DAME ACADEMY IS CALLING ALL sTH-8TH GRADE GIRLS...
Any girl who may be interested in participating in middle school track and field. There
will be an information session on Mondav. March 9th at 6:00 p.m. in the cafeteria at Notre
Dame Academv. If you have any questions please contact Mr. Tony Barzakat
tbarczak@covcath.org

CAFETERIA INVOICES ARE TN THE BLUE FOLDERS THIS WEEK.
Please make sure that you are keeping up to date with payments. Ms. Debbie must submit
payments to the Diocese in a timely fashion.

The date is Fridav. Mav 8th! All children are welcome to sign up. The night will
include a Potluck style dinner with a Mexican theme. It will be held in the school

auditorium. A family night for all! Please bring a Mexican dinner dish or dessert to share.

Cold cerveza, kid's drinks, soda, and bottled water will be available for purchase. Hope to
see everyone there! If you have any questions, please speak with Ms. Krista Adams.

The children in K-MII will attend the musical Annie tomorrow at the

Children's Theatre. Transportation is provided. Please make sure the children arrive
on time for school as we will depart hy 9:00 a.m.

Odvssev of the Mind will also have a Dress Rehearsal/Proiect Review
tomorrow at 1:30 p,m. in the gvm. All parents are invited to attend for a sneak

peek/review. All teams will begin competition this weekend. We wish them the best of
luck!

UPCOMING SCHOOL CLOSINGS: FRIDAY, MARCH 2OTH IN.SERVICE

THURSDAY, APRIL 9TH-19TI{ SPRING BREAK

A CHILDREN'S PRAYER FOR LENT

Lord, please show me what I should give up for Lent.

And when I've given it up, remind me to pray to you instead

To thank you, to love you, to hear from you

Each and every day in Lent
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